
End of Life Care in Leeds
Did your loved one receive end-of-life care
and support recently in a hospital, care
home, hospice or at home?

Do you want to make sure everyone
receives good end-of-life care in Leeds?



Please could you take a few minutes to share your experiences of the end of life care and
support your loved one received. We want to hear what worked well and what could be better.

Complete the short survey by scanning the QR code or follow the link 
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Carers2023

Or phone Healthwatch Leeds on 0113 8980035 to complete the
survey over the phone or request a paper copy.

Share your experience

Surveys must be completed and returned by end of June 2023

All information is anonymous and will only be used to help improve end of life care and support in Leeds.

http://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Carers2023

